
 

    24 HOUR NOTICE 
 

 

The SeaTac City Council and staff will be participating in a 
virtual parliamentary procedures training on Saturday, 

January 23, 2021 at 9 a.m. This training is not open to the 

public.  
 
********************************************************* 

This is a 24-hour notice as required by law and need not be published 

by law. 

 

 

 

 


